
TOWN OF POMFRET 

INLAND WETLAND AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION 

FEBRUARY 3, 2021 AGENDA 
 

 

 

 

AFTER DISCUSSION WITH CHAIRMAN PAUL SAFIN, AND DUE TO THERE BEING NO  

 

NEW BUSINESS BEFORE THE COMMISSION, PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THIS  

 

MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  A TIMBER HARVEST APPLICATION HAS BEEN  

 

SUBMITTED BUT IS BEING HANDLED BY J. RABBITT AND R. BRAIS. 

 

 

 

THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE INLAND WETLAND AND  

 

WATERCOURSES COMMISSION IS SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 3, 2021. 


